
Epic 

December 22, 2021 

Dear Dr. Colfax, 

Congratulations on your work to help your patients get well and stay well. We 
appreciate the opportunity to support your mission through the enclosed charitable gift 
of $115,000 issued under Epic's Safety Net Program. 

Your grant comes from Epic Systems Corporation and you may have obligations to 
report this contribution to Medicare, Medicaid, and other government and private 
payers. Please give me a call if you have any questions or need any additional 
information. 

Jenna Timm 
Epic 

608-271-9000 
Jenna@epic.com 
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